
  
 
 
 

Dear Prof. Daquan Yang, 

 

The Asia Communications and Photonics Conference (ACP) /Information Photonics and Optical 

Communications (IPOC) 2024 will be held in Beijing during November 2-5, 2024. The conference is hosted 

by Beijing University of Posts and Telecommunications.  

 

Here, we sincerely invite you to attend this conference and serve as the TPC member of Track 8: Micro-, 

Nano-, and Quantum Photonics: Science and Applications. It would also be of great assistance to the 

organizers if you would kindly forward this information to your colleagues and friends who may be interested 

in this conference. 

 

The conference will discuss the latest achievements and progress in following topics, but not limited to: 

Track 1: Optical Fibers and Fiber-based Devices 

Track 2: Optical Transmission Sub-systems, Systems and Technologies 

Track 3: Network Architectures, Management and Applications 

Track 4: Optoelectronic Devices and Integration 

Track 5: Microwave Photonics and Optical Signal Processing  

Track 6: LEDs, Photovoltaics, and Optoelectronics in Energy 

Track 7: Optical Sensors and Biophotonics 

Track 8: Micro-, Nano-, and Quantum Photonics: Science and Applications 

 

For more information about ACP/IPOC 2024, please refer to http://acpconf.com/  

Looking forward to meeting you in Beijing. 

 

Best regards,  

                                

Prof. Kun Xu 
Beijing University of Posts and Telecommunications, 
China 
ACP 2024 General Chair 

Prof. Shanguo Huang 
Beijing University of Posts and Telecommunications, 
China 
IPOC 2024 General Chair 


